
The City of McKenzie will hold a second public hearing on March 24 at 

10 a.m. The meeting will be held at McKenzie City Hall located at 2470 

Cedar Street, McKenzie, TN 38201.

The purpose of this meeting is to present information to the public on the 

completed 2019 Community Development Block Grant for Wastewater 

Improvements in the City of McKenzie. Concerned citizens are also 

encouraged to attend and comment on possible new projects.

The City of McKenzie does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
religion, national origin, sex, age or disability in its federally assisted 
programs or activities. Persons needing special accommodations due to 
disability may contact McKenzie City Hall at 731-352-2332.
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